
 
 
For immediate release — Wednesday, November 23, 2022 
 

University of Lethbridge nursing students offer health fair at 
Nord-Bridge 
 
University of Lethbridge nursing students in Mary Nugent’s community health nursing course 
have organized a health fair for seniors where they can learn about health resources available 
to them in a fun and friendly atmosphere. Snacks will be available and attendees have the 
chance to win a door prize. The fair is open to the public. 
 
Who: University of Lethbridge nursing students and Nord-Bridge Seniors Centre 
 
What: Nord-Bridge Seniors Centre Annual Health Fair 
 
Where: Nord-Bridge multi-purpose hall, 1904 13 Ave. N. 
 
When: Thursday, Nov. 24 | 9:30 a.m. to noon 
 
Nursing students will be on hand to speak to media. 
 
For more information about other activities and programs offered for seniors at Nord-Bridge 
Seniors Centre, send an email to friendly@nordbridgeseniors.com or call 403-329-3222. 
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Contact 
Caroline Zentner, public affairs adviser 
University of Lethbridge 
403-394-3975 or 403-795-5403 (cell) 
caroline.zentner@uleth.ca 
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